
Response of Mr ANDREW NADINIC to the submission of Michael Hogan to the 
Senate Economics References Commission 

I thank the commission for providing me with the opportunity to respond to the attack on my 
character and reputation made by Mr Michael Hogan. 

I was born in Melbourne and am aged 31. 

I obtained a Bachelor of Planning and Design and Property and Construction from 
Melbourne University in 2009. 

I have read my father Frank Nadinic's response to Michael Hogan's allegations as far as 
matters that I have direct control and knowledge and refer to my company I can state that 
they are true and correct. 

I particularly emphasise the matters relating to the formation of MAXSTRA my subsequent 
resignation from MAXSTRA and confirm that: 

After obtaining my tertiary qualifications in 2009 I went on an overseas break at the end of 
Whilst overseas I contacted my father and requested him to incorporate and brand a 
construction company in the name of MAXSTRA for me so on my return I can commence 
building in New South Wales. 

On returning to Australia I was appointed director and secretary on 23rd December 2010 and 
my father resigned. 

MY RESIGNATION: 

The emotional strain that I have endured in the last six months as a result of threats from the 
CFMEU and other belligerent and lying subcontractors has caused me to become totally 
disillusioned with the building industry to the extent that I considered on completion of 
current projects closing down the company. After discussions with my father it was agreed 
that I resign and he would accept the position as director and changed the company's name 
in an effort to maintain the goodwill that had been established with subcontractors and 
clients 

ANDREW NADNIC 
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